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HURST RAISES DONATIONS AND BINKIES FOR AKRON CHILDRENS HOSPITAL 

Kaelyn Hurst, Shelby, hosted a charity drive on Saturday September 15th as part of her senior pro-
ject. Her project titled "Bikers for Binkies" involved the collection of baby items and monetary dona-
tions to be delivered to Akron Children's Hospital via a motorcycle charity run. The run began at 
Hale's Harley Davidson in Mansfield with a minimum 10-dollar donation per bike. After a free lunch 
provided by Hale's, the bikers rode all the way to Akron to hand deliver the donations.  A total of 46 
bikers participated with donations amounting to $1,160, along with more than 100 baby items.  

BUCYRUS DECA STUDENTS PLACE IN COMPETITION 

On Wednesday October 3rd, six students in Mrs. Jody Tackett’s Business courses competed in the 
fall DECA competition. Students participated in Individual and Team Events. Keaton Naufziner and 
Hastin Zier placed 3rd in the Team Event.   

JUNIOR MASONRY STUDENTS COMPLETE OHSA 10 TRAINING 

The following juniors have completed OHSA 10 training and earned one credential point in Mr. Grant 
Brockwell’s Masonry program.  The students are; 

 Curtis Meyer, Crestview 

 Cristian Hill, Crestview 

 Brittany Zellner, Buckeye Central 

 Troy Green, Buckeye Central 

 Nicholas Fetters, Ashland 

 Anthony Flannigan, Buckeye Online School for Success 

 Draven Kelley, Plymouth 

 Kevin Valdes Jimenez, Plymouth 

 Caleb Kodger, Shelby 

 James Rock, Shelby 

 Peyton Taylor, Shelby 

 Bryce Vaughn, Shelby 

MEDTECH STUDENTS SERVING THE COMMUNITY  

On Friday, September 28th Dawn Roberts and her senior Med Tech students went to the Red Cross 
processing center and the Ronald McDonald House in Columbus. The field trip was set up by 2 stu-
dents.  Katie Gibson, Plymouth, set up the Red Cross visit and Megan Owen, Shelby, set up the 
Ronald McDonald House  visit. Katie Gibson also ran the first blood drive of the school year on Fri-
day October 5th.    
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 AUTO TECH STUDENTS PARTICIPATE IN CRESTLINE HARVEST FESTIVAL 

Students in Mr. Kevin Coleman’s Auto Tech lab participated in the Crestline Harvest Festival Parade 
by driving the Pioneer microbus and passing out candy to parade goers. 

 

COLONEL CRAWFORD STUDENT PERFORMS WELL AT DISTRICT FORESTRY COMPETI-
TION 

 

HORTICULTURE STUDENTS FILL SEVERAL FALL ORDERS 

Students in Mrs. Sandy Grau’s classes have been busy filling several homecoming and event flower 
orders this fall.  In addition to individual student orders,  students have also completed larger orders 
such as the entire Lucas Homecoming Court and Dance ceremonies, arrangements for Shelby 
Welding and Tube and centerpieces for the Shelby Alumni Organization.  

SENIOR INDUSTRIAL ELECTRICITY STUDENTS EARNING 4 CERTICIFICATIONS 

Seniors in Mr. Rob Flannery’s courses now have the opportunity to earn 4 new certifications. This 
year students will have the opportunity to earn credentials in the following;  

MEDIA ACTIVITIES  

Crestview senior Andy Bailey edited and uploaded the Stop the Bleed in-service to PNN Youtube channel. 
This video was presented to students and staff at Pioneer regarding upcoming professional development 
training on the Stop the Bleed program.  
 

Galion senior Tim Crawford completed the creation of a logo and business cards for an outside business, 
Bridges for a Better Living. 

Lucas senior Kyle Cuthbertson is selling race pictures that he has taken and edited.  All proceeds are being 
donated to those affected by hurricane Florence. http://photo.chrisaurelio.com/gallery/KyleCuthbertson/home 

Media students are working on posters/flyers for Pioneer Piggin’ Out Night at East of Chicago in Shelby and 
Galion on the third Tuesday of each month.  If the dine in or carryout customer mentions Pioneer Piggin’ Out 
Night, Pioneer CTSOs will receive $3 per pizza. 

Alex Lawson, a Colonel Crawford FFA Member and the 2018-2019 FFA Treasurer, recently placed 2nd as 
an individual at the District 2 Forestry contest held at Camp Michael outside of Bucyrus.  

Lawson placed 8th out of 482 individuals on the State's On-Line test and placed 24th out of 208 at the State 
Forestry Contest held at Hocking College in Nelsonville, OH on September  29th.  

NCCER Core Curriculum 

NCCER Completion for all levels of Core Curriculum 

NCCER Introductory craft skills 

NCCER Construction Site Safety Orientation 


